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Dinner Time Discussions 

We are starting our NSPCC pants lessons, 
there are some ideas for discussions on the 

following pages  

Tidy Champions: 

3 Westwood 

 

Play Champions: 

3 Baginton 

 

Head’s Headlines  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to introduce myself as I take on the role of Interim Headteacher at Gosford Park for 
the next two terms. For the past eight years, I have been Headteacher at All Saints School.    
During this time, I have immersed myself in the local community and developed a deep love for 
this very special area. 

It is a real privilege to now be joining the Gosford Park community. I am very excited to get to 
know you and your families, and to work together to ensure the very best for your children. I 
have already spent time in school this week, and I have been so impressed by the children. They 
demonstrate a genuine love of learning and a joyful enthusiasm for school life. 

I also want to reassure you that I come with a real respect for the excellent work already     
happening at Gosford Park. My role will be to support, strengthen, 
and build upon the great foundations already in place, always 
keeping your children at the heart of everything we do. 

You will often see me on the school gate at the beginning and end 
of the day, as I believe this is such an important time to connect 
with children and parents. I am really looking forward to meeting 
you there and sharing in those everyday moments that make school 
life so special. 

We are going to have a wonderful time learning, growing, and 
achieving together. I look       forward to building strong relation-
ships with you all as we begin this journey. 

 

With warm regards, 
Cara Page 
Interim Headteacher 

House Points  

East House Win! 

PTA Annual General Meeting 

This year’s AGM will take place on Friday 19th September at 2:30pm. (This afternoon!) 

Please make sure you come along to express your interest in joining the Parent Teacher Association, it is 
crucial for our school and we need your support. Everyone is welcome!  



Celebrations Outside of School 

If you have photographs or information about your child’s achievements outside of school please send 
them to enquiries@gosfordpark.coventry.sch.uk 

 

NSPCC PANTS Lessons– these are taking place in school over the next few weeks 

 

 

If you have any questions about what 
these lessons will look like in your 
child’s class, please speak to their 

class teachers during morning drop off 
or pick up. 

 



Afternoon 

Gosford Park Primary School, in our school hall and then to 
classes to share children’s learning so far this year. 

Friday 19th September 2025 

1:30pm 

 



Dates For Your Diary 
 

Teacher Training Days are also marked on this calendar in a blue circle!  
 
 
 


